
 

October 15, 2021 

 

Dear Customer 

EDOGAWA GOSEI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 

 

 

  

Notice for the EGT holiday according to the substitution of King Chulalongkorn Day 

 

We would like to extend our profound gratitude to your continued daily cooperation. 

Although the Thai government has lately decided to transfer the substitute holiday of 

Chulalongkorn Memorial Day  from Monday, October 25 to Friday, October 22, we will be on duty 

on Friday, October 22 and closed on Monday, October 25 as the details below. 

We apologize for any inconvenience occurred during these days, and appreciate your 

understanding. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

EGT holiday ： Monday, October 25, 2021 

                            *We will be on duty on Friday, October 22. 

NOTICE 


